
WELCOME TO IDSALL SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER – From Inside the Kitchen 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 

We are delighted to be sharing with you our next newsletter for this academic year , keeping you 
updated with what’s coming up & an overview of what’s been going on 

MORE THAN FOOD
Firstly, we are caterers , but we believe what we do is more than just food 

We are in a unique position to be able to nurture & educate through the food we serve

Forming healthy eating habits is a valuable part of your child’s education

90% of the food we serve is freshly prepared on site daily & is in line with British Government school 

guidelines giving your children the fuel to succeed 

INSIGHT & INNOVATION

The food that we serve is shaped to reflect the latest world trends & create our own version of high 

street brands as well as serving the ever popular traditional menu 

We have a full calendar of events including seasonal campaigns & theme days 

A PARTNERSHIP
Most importantly we are here to be a part of Idsall school community , if your child has any specific 
dietary requirements, we are more than happy to answer any questions .

Above all, we are here to ensure that the food we serve is tasty, the pupils are happy and that we make dining at 
Idsall enjoyable !

Warm Wishes,

Lynsey Harper   
Catering Manager| Aramark
Harper-lyn@aramark.co.uk



So, what have we been up to in Dec 

…

It was a very busy month & as always, we packed a lot in …

We made December all about Christmas with cakes , treats & 

decorations 

We supported the School with Christmas Jumper Day & helped 

to raise an amazing amount for under privileged children 

Our Costa Secret Santa was a winner once again this year 

12 Days of Christmas was run with a treat/deal daily 

We made up a huge  chocolate hamper & raffled it off for 

Aramark's Charity – Young Minds 

***Mr Thomas was the worthy winner ***



It’s Been a Christmas Tasty One!



December Updates & Goings On - 

Sixth Formers 

We now have 4 x 6th form till operators employed. 

All are doing a great job , especially at such a busy 

time and they were brilliant on our extremely busy 

Christmas Lunch Day!
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